
Year 1  

News Letter 
We just want to say a HUGE well done to all the children for set-

tling into Year 1 so brilliantly.  

Here are some important dates for you to have on your calendar…. 

 

*Christmas Workshop 8th December 08:50-10:00.  

This is a chance for you to come into Year 1 and explore all 3 classrooms and make 

decorations for your child’s classroom. You will start by doing one activity in our 

child’s class and then have the opportunity to choose between all 3 classrooms and 

try to make as many decorations as you can. Remember to write your names on the 

decorations and take them back to YOUR own class, so that your teacher can deco-

rate the room. Please come in festive jumpers!  

*Christmas Sing-along Thursday 14th December and Friday 15th 

December 14:30-15:00 

Each child can have 2 adults attend the sing-along across the 2 days, i.e 1 adult on 

Thursday and 1 adult on Friday OR 2 adults on Thursday OR 2 adults on Friday. 

Please come in festive jumpers.  

 

Many thanks,  

Year 1 Team.  

October 2023 


